
 Yesterday,  6     Edmonton     Schools     were     targeted     in  school  swatting     attacks  that     resulted     in     school 
 lockdowns.     Today     we     have     been     made     aware     that     there     have     been     additional     Alberta     school 
 swatting     incidents. 

 The     majority     of     swatting     incidents     are     made     from     Internet     telephone     services     that     make     the     calls 
 from     an     unknown     number.     In     order     to     better     protect     our     schools,     students     and     staff     from     being 
 impacted,     WRSD’s     telephone     system  will     only     accept  inbound     calls     with     the     caller     ID 
 identified  . 

 Callers     who     intentionally     block     their     caller     ID     or     use     a     telephone     service     that     does     not     identify 
 their     callback     number     will     be     directed     to     an     automated     response     that     indicates     they     should 
 enable     caller     ID     and     try     their     call     again. 

 For     more     information,     please     contact     WRSD     Division     Office     at     403.845.3376. 

https://edmonton.citynews.ca/2023/05/31/edmonton-schools-bomb-threat/

